
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

For Immediate Release  December 29, 2022 

 

MCTXSheriff Attempting to Identify Suspects in Credit Card Abuse Case 
 

The Montgomery County Sheriff’s Office is attempting to identify the two female suspects 

pictured below in connection with theft of debit/credit cards and personal identifying information.  

 

On December 14, 2022, the suspects entered a local business in the 18000 block of Interstate 45 

in The Woodlands, Texas, posing as customers.  One of the suspects distracted an employee, while 

the other suspect stole credit cards and personal identifying information from the employee’s 

purse.  The two suspects then went to Sam’s Club in Shenandoah and purchased over $2,000 worth 

of gift cards.  The suspects have gone to multiple funeral homes and targeted employees. 

 

If anyone has information on the identity of the suspects, please contact the Montgomery County 

Sheriff’s Office at 936-760-5800 option 3 or call Multi-County Crime Stoppers at 1-800-392-

STOP (7867) and refer to case #22A367477. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Stephen Walker, Specialist 

Montgomery County Sheriff’s Office 

Administrative Services 
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